
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 
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School 

 

 

Welcome Back!  
We are looking forward to welcoming 
you all back on Monday 8th March. We 
will be engaging with a feelings focus 
curriculum to support children making 
a mentally healthy return to school. 
Start and finish times will be 8.55am 
and 3.15pm for all pupils, as we are 
one ‘bubble’. 
Yoga will be on Tuesdays and PE on 
Fridays. Please can the children come 
to school in their PE kits on these 
days. 
 

 
  

 

 

World Book Day 
We thoroughly enjoyed World Book 
Day both at home and in school. 
Thank you so much for all the 
lovely potatoes and enthusiasm! 

Uniform 
Delorah’s Nana has offered to make 
bespoke made to measure summer 
dresses.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

The prices are £10 for acorn class size  
and £12 for oak class size. As they are 
bespoke and made to measure, we would  
need the following measurements: 

Chest 
Hip 

Length (from the nape of the neck to the 
desired length) 

She can also make scrunchies for £1 each 
in the same fabric. 
There is also a smaller gingham fabric 
available. 
If you would like to order a dress please 
speak to the school office. 
 
------------------------------------------ 
 

Uniform Donations 
We would be grateful for any donations 
of PE shorts, PE tops and tracksuit 
bottoms that your child has outgrown. 
Thank you. 
 

 

 

Haskayne ARC 
‘ARC’, out of hours club, will not be 
officially continuing after the 8th March 
when school returns to normal. This is 
because our ARC leader has resigned 
and due to only having one child 
regularly in the club. 
School staff will care for children who 
have no other options from 8.15am 
and after school until 4.30pm (except 
on Fridays when it will be 4pm). 
If you are bringing your child at 
8.15am please make sure they have 
had their breakfast before they arrive. 
Should the number of children needing 
a place in ARC increase the club will 
resume!  

Many Thanks 
 

 

 

 

 


